
THE SUBSTITUTE PRISONER 885

not to be prepared to meet any new turn which
the case might take. Besides, the coroner's
attitude seemed to be antagonistic to the po-
lice, and the lawyer resolved not to abandon
hope of having the entire matter disposed of
at the present hearing.

"It doesn't matter a particle to my clients

when Mr. Whitmore was shot," he said, adopt-
ing an attitude of indifference. "Since I have
entered on a defense, I might as well proceed
with it and end the terrible uncertainty and
annoyance which they have suffered."

The lawyer left his seat and stood facing
Britz, ready to meet any new evidence which
the detective had to offer.

"This is what occurred on the night before
Mr. Whitmore's death," he proceeded. "Mr.
Whitmore arrived home after a long business
trip. He conmiunicated with Mrs. Collms
and was informed that she, her husband. Ward
and Miss Burden had engaged a box at the
opera. They went to the opera that night.
Miss Burden will bear us out in that. During
the first act Mr. Beard joined the party and
toward the end of the performance, Mr. Whit-
more arrived.

"On leaving the opera house, Mr. Whitmore
separated from the others. Collins, Mrs. Col-
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